
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
24th Sunday of Ordinary Time –  Sept. 14th & 15th, 2024 

 

 

 

1. The Battleford’s Right to Life Walk for Life Walkathon is once again taking place on 

Saturday, Sept. 28. The goal is to promote the dignity of every human being from the 

moment of conception to natural death. It is also an opportunity for the organization to 

raise funds to continue their work. If you can’t join the walk, please consider making a 

pledge, and join in the prayer service at 11:00 am at the Monument for the Unborn at 

the City Cemetery. You can see all the details on the poster in the entrance.  

 

2. The CWL invites all its members and lady friends to the Fall Regional Workshop on 

Saturday, Sept. 28, here at St. Bernadette Hall. The theme is Women of Peace and 

Hope. Come for lunch and spend a thoughtful and fun day with your sisters from the 

League. Details are in the bulletin. Register in advance with Rose Balfour. 

 

3. Father Millan will be leading a Bible Study once a month, beginning Sept. 19, at 7:00 

pm. The schedule for “Our Faith Explained” can be found in today’s bulletin, so 

please save it. You are given the scripture passage to read in advance and reflect on. 

Bring your bible and be prepared to share your thoughts.  

 

4. Want to meet new people and explore the Christian faith together? The Territorial 

Alliance Drive Church is starting an Alpha Group on Monday, Sept. 16 at 6:00 pm. 

For more information, call the number on the poster.  

 

5. If you still have not filled out your volunteer commitment form, please do so this 

week and turn it in by Sept. 19.  

 

 

For 11:00 am Mass only:  

 

1. Please join us downstairs after Mass for coffee and donuts and fellowship.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


